Christ Church CofE Primary School
Newsletter



Valentines Day 2022

The Friends of Christ Church have beenreally busy planning events and activities that all childrenin
school can take part in. On the 14th February they wouldlike toinvite children to wear pink/red
clothingornon uniform with avoluntary £1 donation.

Duringthe day they will be holding a cake sale, tombolaand a name the bear competition forthe
childrentotake partin.

If you would like to supportthe eventin any way, please speak to the friends of Christ Church viathe
school office.

All money raised fromthe event will go towards repairing the wooden castle and pirate ship.

Duringthe day classesinschool will each complete art work with the theme of love which willbe
displayed around the Christ Churchsite.



1 - Football Team Update

Huge congratulations to the Christ Church football team who put ona spectaculardisplay last night
at John Spence. They played 2 matches and managedto win one and loose one. The teamhad a
great time, and were fantasticambassadors for our school, demonstrating brilliant sportsmanship
throughout. We are really proud of themall.

Reading Workshops

Readlng

pleasure

Thank youto all of the parents and carers that attended ourreading workshops this week and last. |
hope that you found it useful, and learntall about how we teach reading here at Christ Church. If
you were unable to attend or think you would like some extrasupportaround reading, please pop
intoschool and we can organise some extrasessions.
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PRQELAIM * SERVE!

Grow your faith by leaps and bounds

2 - Sunday School

If you are looking forsomethingto do at the weekend, every Sunday at 10 am, Sunday school is
available at Christ Church. Parents are welcome to stay in church or join yourchildin the adjoining
hall. Please popinto school forfurtherinformation. They would loveto see you

| hope you have a lovely weekend and see you all on Monday
Thank you

Mrs. Bradford



